
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643  
   
Re: Painting Services – Schwegler  
 
Date: August 10, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
At its June 12, 2017 meeting, the Board of Education approved a contract with Dahmer 
Construction Services for painting services at Schwegler and Sunflower Elementary 
Schools as part of the classroom renovation plan.  Additional costs for this project have 
been identified at Schwegler and are coming to the board for approval. 
 

Current Contract Sum $19,986 

Schwegler - Patching & Painting 7,850 

New Contract Amount $27,836 

 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval of the amended contract with Dahmer 
Construction Services for painting and patching at Schwegler Elementary School in the 
amount of $7,850 to be paid from Capital Outlay Fund Budget.  
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the amended contract with Dahmer 
Construction Services for painting and patching at Schwegler Elementary School in the 
amount of $7,850.” 
 


